
ASHLAND OPTIMIST CLUB
Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M.

 Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO  65010

December 24, 2022
"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."

Optimist Board
Dana Cafourek President
Lisa Barnum VP
Jan Palmer Past Pres.
Barrett Glascock Secretary
Heather Martin Treasurer 
Bruce Glascock 
Bernie Bartel 
Ken Bishop
Shawn Steelman
Robert Blake
Leigh Kottwitz 

COMING UP
Bell ringing through Dec
contact Bern
Jan 6 Bingo

TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018
Jacob Zagorac- 2019
Joy Woods- 2021
Steve Walsh-2021
Kristi Savage Clarke 2022
Norma Bennett 2022
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Merry Christmas to all of you!

Breakfast: Dec. 31- Dana Cafourek, Letitia 
DenHartog
Program- 

Bern Bonderer would like to remind everyone 
that the Salvation Army bell ringing at Moser's 
continues through New Year's Eve. Please 
share with friends and church groups. You can 
ring however long you would like, but if you 
are interested, please contact Bern first so he 
can keep track of who rings. He told me that 
he has plenty of openings available. 
Contact Bern 
at bern.bonderer@twehous.com or call using 
your actual voice (no texts!) at 573-632-1919.

Barrett mentioned that we need to gather 
people interested in helping with Pancake Day,
which is scheduled for Sat. Feb. 4, 2023, since 
that will be five weeks into the New Year.

Our next Bingo will be on Jan. 6th. Please let 
Barrett or me know if you are able to help.

Jan Palmer shared an email with me from our friend
Pat Brauner with the Fulton Breakfast Club. Her 
husband, Butch, who has attended our breakfast 
meetings in the past and has been very active 
on the District level, started complaining of stomach
pain this summer. After finally finding a primary 
care physician, he was diagnosed with Stage 4 Liver
Cancer. He started chemotherapy earlier this 
month, but has not done well. He is currently in 
hospice care at his home. If you are interested in 
talking to him and Pat, contact Barrett, Jan or me 
for their phone number.  Keep them both in your 
positive thoughts and prayers!
 

Letitia DenHartog
ashlandoptimist.com
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